
ILGA June Newsletter
CONGRATULATIONS!
Jan Nelson, Sylvia Coats and Karen Simon were the first-place winners of the first SummerLeague event at Sun Lakes Country Club. The final standings are on SLCC Results under SummerLeague on the Special Events webpage. Look for the details on our next event at Ironwoodbelow under Upcoming Events.
Kathy Burns, Cathy Engen and Glo Malmberg are June entrants to the Scores for the AgesHonor Roll. The honor rolls lists players whose gross score is equal or less than their age duringa weekly tournament and is on the Members Information page of the ILGA website
UPCOMING EVENTS
Summer League will continue on July 10 at Ironwood for a fast and fun 15-hole tournament. Thecost is $3 for players with an annual golf membership, and $18 for everyone else. A sign-up sheetis in the Club Room, and the money goes into the ILGA cash box. The registration deadline isThursday, July 3. The course is closed from June 30 through July 4, so access to the Club Roomopens at 3 p.m. when Grill on the Green opens. More details are under the Summer LeagueIronwood Event on the Special Events webpage.
Our Member-Guest Event is Thursday, Dec. 4. Take a walk down Candy Cane Lane with yourbestie for golf, food, fun and prizes. Once again, we will gather on the preceding evening for ourMeet and Greet on the Grill on the Green patio. Our Reindeer Raffle will also be a part of thefestivities. The cost is $130 per team, and the application forms are on the Special Eventswebpage under Member Guest. We will have printed application forms available in the ClubRoom shortly. If you would like to donate a raffle basket, contents for a basket or a cash donationtowards a basket, please contact Karen Beltz or MJ Boscombe.


